ESSEXVILLE-HAMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CALL OF SPECIAL MEETING

The undersigned, as President of the Board of Essexville-Hampton
Public Schools of Bay County, Michigan, hereby calls a Special
Meeting of said Board of Education to be held Thursday,
February, 15, 2018 at 5:00 p.m., at the Jaffe Administration
Building, 303 Pine Street, Essexville, Michigan, to consider namely:

Budget review, position consideration and Superintendent goals.

This meeting is open to all members of the public under Michigan’s
Open Meetings Act.

Any person with a disability who needs accommodation for participation
in this meeting should contact Matt Cortez, Superintendent, at (989) 894-
9700 as soon as possible.

Date: February 14, 2018 John A. Martin, President
Board of Education
Essexville-Hampton Public Schools
of Bay County, Michigan
303 Pine Street
Essexville, MI 48732
Phone: (989) 894-9700



